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Katerini 3rd October 2018
Mr Athanasios Konstantinou, headmaster of the 3rd Junior High School of Katerini, has the pleasure to invite Mrs Gemma Gutiérrez Peñafiel to Katerini for the training workshops which are part of the Erasmus+ project K229.
The activities are expected to take place in our school in Katerini from 15th October to 19th October 2018. 

The activities which will take place will be related to the use of the e-twinning platform which will be used as a way of communication between the two partners as well as dissemination of the project. Teachers will also be trained in the methodology of project-based learning and flipped classroom.

Moreover, the design of didactic units, School curricula, the Greek educational system, together with the project schedule, dissemination tools, cooperation agreements, and compromises will be discussed as well in the meeting.
The Greek teachers Maria Dampratzidou and Anna Persidou together with the pedagogical team will join these training workshops.

Yours sincerely,

Mr Athanasios Konstantinou                           

